
NEW YORK UNIVERSITY 
OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR 

WASHINGTON SQUARE, NEW YORK

5 November, 1950

My dear Sir Arthur:

It is extremely pleasant to receive 
your letter of October 29th welcoming me as a 
colleague of the illustrious twelve who, previous 
to this year, had been similarly honored by the 
University of the State of New York. You may be 
sure that your greeting and expression of good­
will is to me one of the happiest incidents 
connected with the conferment of the degree. I 
shall cherish your expressions, and hope to have 
the pleasure of meeting you again in person at 
no distant day.

With warm greeting and all good 
wishes, believe me

Very sincerely yours,

Chancellor

Sir Arthur W. Currie 
McGill University 
Montreal, Canada


